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Minutes
Andalusia City Board of Education
October 19, 2020
6:00 p.m.

Present: David Bryant, Amy Dugger, Sammy Glover, David McCalman, Tommy Wright, and
Ted Watson, Superintendent,

President David Bryant called the meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Ted
Watson,

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended approval of the Board Minutes for September 14,
2020 - 6:00 pm. Upon a motion by Sammy Glover, seconded by Amy Dugger, this was
approved.

Katie Odom, Chief School Financial Officer, presented the Financial Report for the month of
September.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended the approval of the following Personnel Report;

Leave of Absence
Cindy Odom, Special Fducation Teacher at AJHS, effective September 2020 through January 4,
2021, Upon a motion by Amy Dugger, seconded by Tommy Wright, this was approved.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended moving forward with the baseball field, concesgion
stand, backstop, poles and facility projects. Upon a motion by Tommy Wright, seconded by
Sammy Glover, this was approved.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended accepting funding from PEBA for additional
auditorium lighting. Upon a motion by Amy Dugger, seconded by Sammy Glover this was
approved with David McCalman opposing the recommendation.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended accepting funding from PEBA for metal
metal coverage in the stadium. Amy Dugger recommended getting updated prices. The
recommendation failed for a lack of motion.

Superintendent Watson recommended refinishing the gym floor. This will be completed
during basketball season. Upon a motion by Sammy Glover, seconded by Amy Dugger, this
this was approved.

The next regularly scheduled board meeting will be held November 16, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.., at the
Andalusia High School Library,

As there was no further business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned.
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Ted Watsol, Superintendent

David Bryant, President




